
May 30, 2019 
  
Iron Horse Pipeline, LLC – Notice of Temporary Embargo of Deliveries – Update #2 
  
As communicated on May 28, 2019, the Iron Horse Pipeline, LLC (“Iron Horse”) system remains under a 
temporary embargo of deliveries to all destinations, due to the extreme weather and flooding in central 
Oklahoma affecting connected downstream pipeline systems. 
 
As of today, May 30, 2019, operations personnel were able to access the section of connected 
downstream pipeline affected by the flooding and repairs are being made. 
 
Once all necessary repairs are completed, Iron Horse will provide a further update. 


